The Tupper Times

February 2016

Family Bingo Night – Friday, March 4th @7:00pm

Join us for Family Bingo in the school gym on March 4th @7:00.

Tickets are \$10 per family and include admission, a bingo card and door prize ticket for each family member. Additional Cards will be available during bingo for \$0.50 each.

To purchase your family ticket: send in with your youngest child:

- -> \$10 in an envelope marked BINGO,
- -> with your name, name of your youngest child @Tupper, their class
- -> and the number of family members attending.

We are still accepting and greatly appreciate bingo prize donations of anything you think a child would enjoy aged 4-13. Please send into the school office. Thank-you to all who have already done so!



This is Family Bingo: all Children must be accompanied by an adult.

Contact Elaine Janson @425-5678 or jimi@ns.sympatico.ca

Jump In/Drop In: Who: All are welcome – that means you!

What: PTA meeting

Where: Library of Sir Charles Tupper

When: Tuesday, March 1st @7:00pm

Why: Fun Raising and Fundraising for 2015/2016

All parents are invited to attend and to let us know how you would like to get involved!



Spring Fling 2016



Calling all Scotiabank employees....We need your help! We are putting the call out to any Tupper parents who work at Scotiabank We hope you are able to help us reach our goal. We would like to take advantage of the offer...they can have people at Spring Fling on behalf of

Scotiabank* and they in turn will match what we raise up to \$5000.00!!! Let us know by contacting: Kim at kconnolly@hfx.eastlink.ca

Playground Committee

The playground committee is hard at work looking at grants and events to help raise the much needed funds to build our new playground.

If your family would like to make a donation to the playground fund to leave a lasting legacy for your time spent as a family at Tupper -

please contact Tom Cleary at: TCleary@hrsb.ca



<u>Safe Arrival</u> @902-422-2262



Remember to call whenever your child will be late or away from school!

Refundables

Bring your refundables every Tuesday, by 8:50am to the gym door on Beech Street side.

